
‭DLB Times‬

‭Beautification Project‬
‭Artists Wanted!‬

‭The administration of the Davis-Linden Building has heard your concerns. We are happy to‬
‭announce that we are working on beautifying our building and making it more appealing to‬
‭the eye. As part of this project we will be offering spaces both inside and out to tenants‬
‭who would like to put up a mural or other art pieces on the walls. The above photos are just‬
‭a few of the places we will be offering to tenants. Anyone who is interested should submit‬
‭design ideas either via email or by dropping them in the yellow Office Boxes which are‬
‭located inside doors 8 and 9. If you have any questions please contact Becca Brumfield.‬



‭Logo redesign contest‬
‭We are also looking to redesign the logo for the building to better represent all the‬
‭creativity and innovation that occurs in the building. The picture above is our current logo,‬
‭but we believe you as the tenants can come up with something better. We would like for it‬
‭to be somewhat simple so that we can easily put it on letterheads, work shirts, and other‬
‭business related items. However, we want something that better represents the building as‬
‭a whole. Anyone with design ideas should again submit them to Becca Brumfield via email‬
‭by March 9. All submitted designs will be compiled and posted for the tenants of the‬
‭building to vote on their favorite, voting will take place March 11-16 and the winner will be‬
‭announced on Monday March 17. The winning design will become the new logo and the‬
‭winner will receive a $50 discount on their April rent.‬
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